
 

 

 

 

UPCOMING 
EVENTS 

 
Memorial Day 

NO SCHOOL 
May 29 

 
PTO Movie Day 

June 1 
 

Last Day of School 
June 2 

 

 

 

FACEBOOK 
SURVEY 

We want your feedback 
on our Nasonville PTO 
Facebook page! Look 

for a short survey 
coming soon to our 

page – we appreciate 
your opinion. 
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WHAT IS PTO? 
Parent Teacher Organization 

(PTO) consists of parents, 

teachers, and school staff. 

Serve to enhance and 

maximize the education of 

every child while aiding 

them in achieving their 

highest potential.  

PTO offers assistance to 

teachers, holds fundraisers 

for supplemental education 

materials and experiences, 

supports school and family 

social interaction, and 

provides a forum for sharing 

information on issues that 

impact our children. Every 

parent and Nasonville staff 

member can participate in 

PTO. Everyone is welcome! 
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KNOWLEDGE QUEST UPDATE 
Another successful Knowledge Quest is in the 
books! Testing took place on April 14 for all grade 
levels. Our grand total raised $16,087.51. Students 
were treated to an ice cream treat on May 5 for 
reaching at least 80% participation.  

Thank you to Mrs. Mortvedt for organizing 
Knowledge Quest. We also want to thank testing 
volunteers and volunteers that helped prepare & 
serve ice cream sundaes, especially Jill Hiller for 

letting us use her ice cream trailer. We appreciate 
all the students for studying hard and to those that 
pledged to support Nasonville School! 

 

 
                                                                                     (Photo by Amber Stueland) 

SUMMER WEEDING CONTEST  

When school is out for the 

summer…so are the weeds! 

Please help pick weeds at 

Nasonville this summer. We 

will have a contest in August, 

just post a photo on 

Facebook of you picking 

weeds at school. – watch our 

Facebook page for details! 

 


